
 
 
Montreal, March 28, 2018 
 
 
 
Les maisons Nordiques inc. 
955 Route 111 East 
La Sarre, Qc  J9Z 2X2 
 
 
Dear GCR-accredited contractor, 
 
Congratulations for your GCR AA Quality rating! 
 
We are happy to count you among the elite group of contractors to achieve this rating thanks 
to the quality of their work and their ongoing effort for improvement. 
 
As announced in the March issue of ECHO GCR, GARANTIE GCR has implemented a 
certification program for contractors such as you. You are receiving this letter as well two 
posters featuring the AA Quality seal, helping to distinguish yourself from your peers. We 
have also included a GCR flag to identify your work site, as well as AA Quality seal stickers 
for your construction helmet, tablets, or anything on which you wish to express your pride for 
reaching excellence. 
 
We hope to see those displayed in your sales office and model homes. You can also 
download various other items via the email you have received in the last few days. 
 
Once again, congratulations for your efforts, and thank you for contributing in improving the 
quality of residential construction in the province of Quebec.    
 
 
 
 

 
 
Daniel Laplante 
Chief executive officer  


